
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

Caldwell County/Lyon County 
Item #: 01-187.31 

 

U.S. 641 Meeting 

Tuesday, August 27, 2019 

5 p.m.-7:00 p.m., CDT 
First Cumberland Presbyterian Church 

100 Cassidy Avenue 

Fredonia, KY 42411 
 
     The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet (KYTC) will hold a public 
information meeting to update citizens on the preliminary preferred 
alternate to widen and improve U.S. 641 between Fredonia and 
Eddyville, following several years of detailed study of the corridor. 
The Cabinet will soon start the final design process to prepare for 
construction. 
 
     The meeting will be conducted in an open house format, allowing 
attendees to view a video and exhibits, talk to KYTC representatives, 
ask questions about the project, and provide comments/input. 
 
     Written statements will be accepted at the meeting. A comment 
sheet will be distributed to make it more convenient to provide written 
comments. Comments also may be submitted by mail before 
September 27, 2019 to Chris Kuntz, Branch Manager Project 
Development, KYTC District 1 Office, 5501 Kentucky Dam Road, 
Paducah, Kentucky 42003.  
 
     Displays and other materials presented at the public meeting also 
will be available for review at the District 1 Office in Paducah during 
the same time period. Office Hours are Monday through Friday, from 
7 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. local time. Comments may also be presented 
during these hours. 
 
     All written comments will become part of the official meeting 
record. Once compiled, the meeting record and other supporting 
documentation will be made available for review and copying only 
after an Open Records Request has been received and approved. 
All Open Records Requests must be submitted to the Transportation 
Cabinet, Office of Legal Services, Transportation Office Building, 200 
Mero St, Frankfort, Kentucky 40622. 
 

     In 
accordance 
with the 
Americans with 
Disabilities Act, 
if you have a 
disability for 
which the KY 
Transportation 
Cabinet needs 
to provide 
accommodation 
please notify 
Chris Kuntz at 
the above 
address or call 
(270) 898-2431. 


